

Dear Hawthorne Resident:

Thank you for your interest in the HAWTHORNE GREAT AMERICAN GARAGE SALE.

Enclosed is a registration packet for our 2022 town-wide garage sale to be held on Saturday, May 14th. By having a garage sale of your own, or joining with several of your neighbors, you are turning your unwanted household goods into cash and providing someone else with a "new" treasure! Your participation is not only good for the economy but puts your household items into circulation rather than "sitting" around your house or garage and eventually becoming trash headed for the landfill.

Here's how it works. You complete the registration form and return it to us by noon on May 2nd. There is no fee for registering. REGISTRATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THE **DEADLINE WILL NOT BE LISTED IN THE DIRECTORY**. Copies of the garage sale directory, as well as maps, will be available on the Borough's website <u>www.hawthornenj.org</u>, a printed copy at Borough Hall and the Louis Bay 2nd Library on Monday, May 9th.

The enclosed registration packet includes:

"Tips for a Successful Garage Sale"
A list of agencies willing to accept donations

In order for your garage sale to be listed in our promotional materials, we must have your completed registration form by **May 2nd**. Use the convenient registration form as your mailing envelope, fold, apply a stamp and mail, or put in "drop box" behind Borough Hall (this is the silver box that you use to drop your tax and/or water bills in as you drive-through the parking lot – it is located on the "island", *or* you can fax it to (973) 427-2320.

Join us in reducing waste, conserving landfill space, and using our valuable resources wisely. If you have any questions about this event, please contact Administration at 973-427-1168. Thank you again for your participation in our town-wide garage sale.